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The Waverton Institute has again proved to be a very suitable and 

convenient venue for the Bob Clift Memorial Rides on 13th June. We 

were happy with the turnout of 30 riders on the 100 mile and 70 on 

the 50 mile but, sadly, we only had 6 on the 25 mile. We hope for 

more young and new riders next year. The day started warm and dry 

but in the afternoon heavy rain gave everyone a soaking. A new 

lunch stop for the 100 mile, Scotwood Nursery by Bollington, was 

extremely popular with the riders, as our host, Mike, put on a 

barbecue and provided soup, butties and cake as well. The Carriers 

Inn at Hatchmere was also commended and the Women’s Institute at 

Jessie Hughes, Eaton, did us proud as always. Many thanks are due 

to all riders and helpers.  

 

Hazel McDougall and Dorothy Clift 
 


